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Submission: The rates increase is unreasonable and will have far reaching impacts to the community. Cost of living increase
will reduce spending in the local area. This will impact businesses that are already struggling to remain open. There are so
many vacant shops around.

Proposed improvements do not require such an increase to be affordable.

Our council has failed to listen to the people that have given t hgem a resounding no to this rise and submitted it anyway. They
are clearly not working on behalf of our interests.





